
 

 

Dear Ray Lewis Families, 
 
I hope that everyone had a safe and relaxing weekend with family and friends.  As we 
enter what I hope to be the home stretch of these cold winter days, the month ahead 
looks to be an exciting time at Ray Lewis! Fingers crossed that Spring will be here soon! 
We’re looking forward to some warm and sunny days as we head towards the March 
Break and hopefully some much warmer temperatures.  
 
School Activities 
Our student council is organizing and planning another SPIRIT WEEK next week! Flyers 
have been sent home. Please ask your child about the different themes taking place 
each day next week. 
 
Legends Yearbook Club  
The students from the yearbook club have been busy taking pictures trying to capture 
our many Legendary students and days at Ray Lewis. They are happy and excited to be 
planning and preparing a yearbook for this school year. Stay tuned for more information 
about our Yearbook! 
 
Kindergarten Registration 
Kindergarten registration opened for parents on Monday, February ,7th 2022. If you 
have a child who will be 4 or 5 years of age by December 31st, 2022 the online 
registration is available. All forms will be available on our school and board websites at 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten, or contact the school at (905) 318-3131  
 
Term 1 Report Cards 

Report cards have gone home. Please reach out to your child’s teacher if you have any 

questions about their report card.  

Cold Weather Attire 

Going outside for recess and for DPA is an integral part of the school day. During the 

winter months students will spend time outside when conditions allow for it. It is 

important that children come to school prepared for the cold weather– please send 

them with jackets, boots, hats, mittens or gloves.  

School Cancellations & Closures 

For information on the cancellation of school due to inclement weather or prolonged 

power or water outage go to: www.hwdsb.ca and subscribe for notifications.  

Smoke and Vape Free School 

Smoking cannabis or tobacco and vaping any substance is prohibited anywhere on 

school property and in public areas within 20 metres of the perimeter of the school 

grounds. This includes the parking lot. If you are caught smoking or vaping in school or 

on school property, you may be ticketed and fined. Fines start at $305.00  

   

 

SCHOOL BELL TIMES: 
Entry Bell 9:15AM 
1st Nutritional Break  
10:55AM -11:35AM 
2nd Nutritional Break  
1:15PM-1:55PM  
Dismissal Bell 3:35PM  
Supervision Ends 3:50PM  
 
PA DAY:  
Friday, March 4th, 2022 -  
No School! 

MARCH BREAK: Runs from 
Monday, March 14th to 
Friday, March 18th. 
  

GRADE 8 GRAD PHOTOS: 
Wednesday, March 23rd , 
2022. Students are asked to 
bring a white collared shirt if 
they have one.  

 
PICTURE RETAKE DAY: 
Thursday, March 24,th 2022 
 
PARKING: 
Parents, just a reminder that 
the front of the school 
building has No Parking and 
No Stopping signs. Please do 
not pull into the bus loading 
zone to drop off or pick up 
your children. 
 
SCHOOL COUNCIL: 
Our next meeting is Tuesday 
April 26, 2022 at 7:00pm via 
MS Teams. All are welcome! 
 
Please check out our school 
website, and click on 
subscribe. OR follow us on 
Twitter. 
Ray Lewis Elementary School 
(hwdsb.on.ca) 
@RayLewisHWDSB 

From the Principal’s Desk...  

March 2022 
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